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Dear Faithful Prayer Partners and Supporters,

Koffi & Elisabeth Wodome,
National Church Planter, Togo, West Africa

Prayer meeting last night was memorable. It was the first time that we were having church under
the shelter and then the rain started. With the wind blowing to and fro, we had move a couple of

times to avoid getting wet. Half of the floor was wet but not enough to make us stop the service.

We could not quit anyway because we had nowhere else to go.

When the rain started, a boy came in and told me that his parents sent him to bring his sisters,
Sylvie and Jackie, home before it got worse. | told him that | would bring them home after the
rain. Even though we now see a growing number of adults attending on Sundays, children still
amaze me on Wednesdays. We had 5 adults, 2 adolescents, and 17 children.

Most of them walked about 10 minutes with their parents' umbrella to come to prayer meeting.

After prayer meeting was over and the rain was subsiding, | made sure that those who live nearby got home safely.
Then | took the rest of the children to their homes or very close to their homes and walked Sylvie and Jackie to their
home before going back to church. Even though this is not the first time that we have given rides to or from church to
people, yesterday was special. Oh! By the way, the kids love to ride in our car.

We are going to start a baptismal class and a music class next month and hope to identify some with musical gifts.

Please continue to pray for us. Thank you for your prayers and financial support.

Koffi, Elizabeth, & Samuel Wodome

Together, We Reach Togo for Christ
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"Delight thyself also in the LORD; and he shall give thee
the desires of thine heart" Ps. 37:4
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